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UKCA and CE Marking 

As a result of Brexit all appropriate products placed on the market in Great Britain after 31st December 2024 must carry 
the UKCA mark. The CE mark will continue to be acceptable until then. 
 
Further information can be found here: 
 
https://www.gov.uk/guidance/using-the-ukca-marking 
 
CPC sources products from many countries.  Where we are responsible for importing these into Great Britain our 
suppliers are adding the UKCA mark alongside the CE mark on appropriate products.  These products also carry 
contact details in Great Britain and the EU. 
 
Note that items that are in our stock on 31st December 2024 can continue to be sold without the UKCA mark.  
 
As a distributor we also stock products from many brands.  We have reminded our suppliers of their obligations with 
regard to product marking.  However, we expect that we will be receiving stock after 31st December 2024 that will only 
be CE marked.  This is permitted providing the products were on the market in Great Britain prior to that date. 
 
NB The above applies to the majority of items we stock.  A small number of products, such as PPE, have additional 
requirements. 
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